]
e
]

August 11, 2005 VIA FASCIMILE & U.S MAIL

City of Agoura Hills
30001

Ladyface Court

Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Attn: Ken Berkman
City Engineer

Re: Silvia Construction’s bid for 2005-2006 Street Resurfacing Project NIB 05-04.

Dear Mr. Burkman:

On the above mentioned bid Silvia Construction submitted a bid for the subject project.
Upon review of our submitted bid proposal we have noted a substantial error to bid items
#7 & #10. The error was made in the Asphalt Rubber materials of item # 7 in that the
price entered for the materials was incorrect by $10.00 per ton. The error in item #10 was
that the subcontractor’s price of $250.00 per unit was not disbursed.

These errors are in excess of $ 115,000.00 and would cause financial hardship to Silvia
Construction. We are requesting Bidders Relief per Section 5103 of the public Contract
Code.

I sincerely apologize for the inconveniences this error has caused the City of Agoura
Hills and its Citizen’s. Under these circumstances we can not proceed based upon our
current bid.

Please contactme with any questions concerning this matter. We wish to resolve this
unfortiinate matfer as amicably as possible: —

) / J. Wayne $flvia

/ i President
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